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 Objection

Comments Concerns about noise, light and air pollution from the incinerator which will cover 27 acres and will
belch fumes into the atmosphere, affecting people near and far Visual impact of the high building
across the area and tall towers will visually impact affect the South Downs National Park and the
historical character of Arundel, including the open-air museum (impact on tourism) There is no local
need for local incinerators, they harm recycling - The county should be recycling more rubbish and not
burning it in incinerators, especially given the pressures of climate change It is *not* green energy, it
harms the air quality and produces more CO2 than coal and oil generated electricity, combined
Emissions include dioxins, NO2 and ultra fine particulate matter which is harmful to humans and the
natural environment Up to 240 additional HGV movements - 77% increase along Ford Road - so add
concerns about traffic and air pollution from that traffic The surrounding road structure is not
sustainable to accommodate heavier, larger lorries which will be used when the plant is built This
project is out of character and is going to blight the whole of the Arun Valley The environment and
health of the surrounding community is at risk Not enough monitoring Not enough enforcement Not
enough transparency
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